
2025 Window Display 

Competition 
 

 

 

 

 

In 2025, Cowra welcomes India as the guest nation for the Festival of International Understanding. India's 

history, people, and cultural diversity, all things that make India unique, will be celebrated. 

 

Schools, pre-schools, businesses, and community groups are encouraged to create a window display that 

captures the theme of this year’s festival. You can focus on one specific culture or historical feature of India or 
create a display that captures the essence of your group.  

 

Displays should be installed by Friday, March 14, with winners announced at the Carnival on Saturday, March 

22nd. If you need assistance securing a shop window, don't hesitate to contact the festival organiser. If you are 

a business who would like a display please feel free to contact the festival organiser.  

 

Please complete the form below and return it by Friday, March 14.  

 

By email | festival@cowra.nsw.gov.au 

In Person | Cowra Council 

By Mail | Festival Organiser, 116 Kendal St, Cowra. NSW 2794 

 

 

School or Organisation Name  

Class / Year / Group  

Contact Name  

Contact Email  

Contact Phone  

Location of display  

Brief description  

 

 

 

Please place the form on the following page with your Window Display.  
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2025 Window Display Entry 
 

 

 

 

 

School or Organisation  

 

Class / Year / Group  

 

 


